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Subject: Keep the military focused on what matters: fighting and winning wars ~ Website email 

from Pamela Talbot-Henn

Lt. Governor Bryant, Please help ensure that Defense Secretary James Mattis will implement the 
commander-in-chief's policy barring the gender-confused from serving in the military. Please defuse 
the expected amendment to be proposed by Gillibrand and Collins to the National Defense 
Authorization Act. The military should not be a petri dish for social experimentation. As it was very 
aptly stated by our President, "Our military must be focused on decisive and overwhelming victory 
and cannot be burdened with the tremendous medical costs and disruption that transgenders in the 
military would entail." Pamela Talbot-Henn
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